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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] School options
1 message

Anika Ruisch <anikaruisch@gmail.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 2:58 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear Advisory Committee,

We have been closely following the tremendous work that has been done around the school building project. As
completely biased parents of children that will start attending the schools in the next few years, we do want to
encourage the committee to vote for option E.

A lot of hard work has already been done, but convincing a majority to vote in favor of the project will require much
more work in the next few months. Let’s make sure we go with an option that will provide long term solutions instead
of a temporary bandaid, and the least disruption to the students. Let’s make the biggest impact and provide safe and
healthy buildings for students for years to come.

We would love to support the board during the next phase with the continuous advocacy needed to get more residents
on board. For example, we believe that more information sessions organized in the different neighborhoods of our
town may be a powerful method to get more people on board.

We are very thankful for the work you are all doing,

Ben & Anika
20 Cottage Farms Road
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